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Comments: I think the area should be permitted. I think there should definitely be fees as well. 40 permits per day

seems a bit low to me. Maybe 50-80 feels more appropriate. I think a higher permit number but also requiring

education about the alpine environment should be required. When I went to do fiery furnace in arches national

park we were required to do a briefing before going on the hike where they explained how fragile the environment

was and what we should and shouldn't step on. I think some required online education would go a long way.

Most people have no idea they are not supposed to be trampling plants in the alpine and don't know how to

behave in the wilderness. Mandatory education should be front and center to any management plan going

forward all across Colorado. 


